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VakıfBank has been in the 'Bloomberg Gender 
Equality Index' for the third time 

Continuing its effort to ensure gender equality within the scope of its sustainable banking 

approach, VakıfBank maintains its place in the '2022 Bloomberg Gender Equality Index'. 

VakıfBank has become the only state bank included in the index with an increased 

threshold value for the entry criteria, three years in a row. 

 
2022 Bloomberg Gender Equality Index member list, which includes companies that make a 

difference with their investments by ensuring gender equality in the workplace, supply chain 

and society, has been announced. 

 
Included in the index two years ago, VakıfBank has also been a part of the index for the third 

time this year, raising its score by approximately 3 points compared to the previous year, 

thanks to its successful performance in criteria such as female leaders, women's place in the 

talent pool, equal pay and inclusive work culture. 

 
Assessing the subject, VakıfBank’s CEO Mr. Abdi Serdar Üstünsalih remarked that “As 

VakıfBank, within the scope of our sustainable banking approach, we continue to contribute 

to every aspect of social life. We take great care to offer equal opportunities to all our 

employees. Currently, 50.55% of our employees are women, while this rate is 25.12% at the 

management level. In addition, we support the career journeys of our female employees with 

our practices that facilitate the return to office process of our female employees who are 

mothers and help them to establish a work-life balance in general. 

 
Drawing attention that VakıfBank Sports Club, leaving its 35 years behind, is the most 

significant social responsibility project that reveals the power of women and inspires girls, Mr. 

Üstünsalih stated “Being included in the Bloomberg Gender Equality Index again this year 

shows that we are on the right track which makes us proud. We will continue to support 

women's employment and our works to strengthen the place of women in social life with the 

same determination.” 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 


